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Julia Allen

From: Rod Johnstone <musicmanmobiledisco@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 2 July 2015 11:24 AM
To: records
Subject: Planning application- DA0/2014

 
We,as residnets/landowners of nearly 20 years welcome and support the proposed development.        We feel it 
is a good utilization of the land,bringing a higher rate revenue to the council and more people into the area. This 
will also stop the continual abuse by non landowners and rubbish dumpers/wood stealers,illicit drug 
propogation,endangerment of fauna/flora and a refuse for stolen goods 
--  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Rod Johnstone 
 
 
 
MUSIC MAN MOBILE DISCO EST.1962 
       ***for sound entertainment*** 
          +61 (0)419 558 718 (M) 
          +61 (0)363 391 896 (H) 
 
      musicmanmobiledisco@gmail.com 
        www.musicmanmobiledisco.com 
 
                    P.O Box 35 
                St Leonards 7250 
               Tasmania Australia. 
 
  *your one stop entertainment specialist* 
      -karaoke- weddings- parties- light  
   entertainment- portable power solutions 
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Julia Allen

From: Hannah <hannah.bernes@bigpond.com>
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 12:10 PM
To: records
Subject: General Manager Planning Application DAO/2014

To the General Manger 
                             
                                    I Kevin Lloyd of 272 Distillery Track Nunamara have no objections to Michael Essex 
obtaining permission for a single dwelling at 170 Distillery Track Nunamara, as in the time that Michael Essex 
has been in the picture with his presence and the locking of gates limiting access there has been a dramatic 
reduction in people up the area who generally have no reason or permission to be there! 
There has been less woodhookers, illegal dumping of rubbish and green waste and a lot less motorbike riders 
disturbing the peace. 
I have had nothing Stolen or damaged in the last 12 months and wish Michael all the best with his application 
  
  
Regards Kevin Lloyd 
  
4 Clarence Street Perth 7300 
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